
 

TWENTY FOURTH MEETING OF THE MIRFIELD NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN GROUP AT 

THE MIRFIELD CONSTITUTIONAL CLUB ST PAUL’S ROAD MIRFIELD  

12TH SEPTEMBER 2019 @ 19:00 HOURS 

 

PRESENT 

Martyn Bolt, John Roberts, Christine Sykes (Note Taker) & Cheryl Tyler (Facilitator)   

APOLOGIES 

David Gluck (Consultant), Ian Catherall & Philip Tolson  

 

NOTES FROM TWENTY THIRD MEETING WERE ACCEPTED AS CORRECT 

MATTERS ARISING 

Points from previous meeting not actioned to be carried forward 

Action Points 

JR & CT to tweak the Vision Statement 

JR to contact Andy Shackleton@ KMC re a Mirfield specific report of statistics compared to the rest of 

Kirklees & other regions 

JR & PT to liaise with MB who almost certainly has a copy of the Climate Emergency Policy January 2019 

 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION 

Further to the last meeting’s decision to organise a public meeting, it was decided that this should be put 

on hold for the time being as there would be little to achieve 

 

YOUNG PEOPLE’S SURVEY 

The Mirfield Matters Survey 2015 that the Planners agreed would still be acceptable needs to be added to 

by their direction in order to cover the views of Mirfield Youth.  This to be targeted at 15 to 21 year olds; 

as those 18 to 21 now wouldn’t have been old enough to take part in 2015.  The Survey was perused and it 

was agreed that pages 104 to 111 were no longer appropriate as they referred to the Dewsbury & District 

Area Committee which is now defunct.  The Mirfield Matters Survey was sent to Mirfield homes; but it is 

proposed that this one will be distributed via Social Media, Schools & Colleges.  This will almost certainly 

be accessed by non-residents of Mirfield; so an extra question will be required at the outset.  In addition the 

question about gender on page 116 will need to be expanded.  The Planners views & suggestions about the 

changes to be sought 

Action Points 

CT to contact a young person known to her who is very ‘Media Savvy’ for advice as to where to place the 

survey electronically 

MB to contact school & college heads 

CS to send survey to Planners again by way of a reminder 

FINANCE 

CT reported that the grant application has been submitted by DG via MTC & outcome is awaited. 
CIL HEARINGS 

CS reported that she had been advised that KMC will be holding an examination about the Community 

Infrastructure Levy on Monday 16th September 2019, 10am in the Conference Room at the Media 

Centre, 7 Northumberland Street, Huddersfield HD1 1RL.  The Examiner is Katie Child.  CS said that she 

had submitted comments, but will not attend in person.  

Action Point 

CS to forward the information to everyone  

 

NEXT MEETING:  

TBA 


